
 

 

 

 

 

26th February 2020 

Dear Parents, 

World Book Day Thursday 5th March 

In order to celebrate World Book Day and the joy of reading, we are giving the 

children the opportunity to come to school on that day dressed as a book 

character.  We have done this in previous years and it has proved to be very 

popular.  We do not want you to go to any expense so please do not feel you 

have to buy an outfit; homemade creations are usually superb! 

Please ensure that if your child does come in costume, they have a warm coat 

and sensible footwear for playing outside at break time and lunchtime. 

If your child has P.E. that day, they can either wear P.E. kit under their costume 

or bring it in a bag to change into. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. K.Wheeler 

Head teacher 

 

  


